
            Let ‘er Snow  
                                                     Sheboygan Falls snowmobile club 

                  PO Box 203 
                                          Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

 
2023 
Dear Members, 

Where did our summer go? Well, I hope you all had a wonderful summer. 
Colleen and I spent a week in the UP and enjoyed the beautiful scenery around Lake 
Superior. We do need to see what 200+ inches of snow looks like in the future…Now, 
back to business; thank you to everyone that attended our summer social. It was a nice 
evening to catch up. Thanks also to everyone that “worked” at the Sheboygan County 
Fair. Your time and dedication were sincerely appreciated. We will be discussing this 
fundraisers future at our next meeting.On Saturday, September 16 th we will be having 
a breakfast brat fry at the Mulder Craft Show. Steve H and Cory B are organizing the 
event and will be looking for assistance. Please watch for additional emails and contact 
them if you can assist. Our calendar raffle tickets should be available for pick-up at our 
September meeting. We will be mailing the tickets to members that are not in 
attendance. Also our Snowmobile Safety Class is scheduled for the following Tuesdays 
- October 3, October 17 and October 24 th . Please share these dates with anyone you 
know that needs to take this course and get them signed up. Also, please get your 
membership renewals in as soon as possible. Colleen does need to get the 
memberships into the AWSC before the trail pass can be renewed. Thanks for your time 
and review. I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, September 12 at 6:30 pm at 
Odyssey Fun Center. The Board Meeting will be at 6:00 pm 
Tim Sass 
President 
 
       

Meeting Location 

Odyssey Fun Center 
Meetings: Board 6:00pm Member 6:30pm second Tuesday of each 
month   
 
Committees Chairperson: 
Let ‘er Snow Newsletter: Nick Wilterdink      Phone- 698-9182       
Trail master:  Rick Yurk Phone – 458-6958 
Tucker Maintenance: Tim Sass  Phone – 467-6712 
Food Pantry  Lee Gumm   



Fundraisers;  Steve Heirs Phone – 467-8455 
   Pam Theobald Phone – 467-6518      
Club Ride:  Mary Holden Phone: 467-2340 
AWSC:   Mike Holden Phone: 467-2340 

    
Sheboygan Falls Snowmobile Association Board 2023-2024 
President: Tim Sass  Phone – 467 - 6712 
Vice President: Steve Heirs Phone – 467- 8455 
Secretary: Nick Wilderdink Phone -698-9182 
Treasurer: Colleen Sass Phone – 467 - 6712 
Board Members: Rick Yurk Phone – 458 - 6958 
  
 
 
 
 

Reminder: we are aiming for Dues to be paid on or before the November 

meeting to allow members time to apply for trail passes. 

 
Sheboygan Falls Snowmobile Association Membership Form 

Season 2023-2024 
PO Box 203 Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

 
   ___ Member Renewal ____ New Member Dues: $30.00  
NAME (Last, First): ________________________________________________ 

        Spouse: _______________________________________________ 
                   

STREET ADDRESS: 
____________________________________________________________________ 
                                   Please Print 
CITY, STATE, ZIP: 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
                                 Please Print 
HOME PHONE: ________________________________________________________ 
 
CELL PHONE: ________________________________  _____________________ 
                          
E-MAIL ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________________ 

***Please be sure to include complete address, phone number , cell number and email 
address so we may keep you informed as to upcoming events*** 

 
 

              


